SPANISH EMBASSY

24 BELGRAVE SQUARE,

LONDON, S.W.1.

7th July, 1959.

Dear Tate,

On my return last week from a visit to Spain
I found your letter of the 13th June and I have brought
to the kﬂowlec e of the appropricte authorities what
you say in connection with the Institut d'Estudis Cata-
leang and the recent deveiopments in this sad story.

As you are possibly aware, it is a very complex
problem and I fully understand your p sition as a friend
of so meny of the academic people forming tbiﬁ body. How-
ever, I think some aspects of the story are not known
to you and I hope some time to talk to you Qnoat doh i
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Yours Sincerely,

O YOO,

AAVIRE DE SALAS.
Culinral Attaehe.

Professor R.B. Tate; M A. Ph. D,
Spanish Department,

The University,
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e
IOTTINGHAM.




